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Your submission for this review:

Please STOP this Council trying to fund and plan for a desalination plant, we don't need one, it is a waste of money and it
requires a lot of electricity to run, therefore produces unnecesary carbon dioxide. I participated in the community forums on
water and the question of a desalination plant was put at the bottom time and time again but Council officers kept bringing it
back and exaggerating its importance/need.





